
STATE OF GEORGIA 
CITY OF CAMILLA 
SEPTEMBER 13, 2023 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to O.C.G.A. §21-2-379.6(c) 
and SEB Rule 183-1-12(.03), the logic and accuracy testing of 
the voting equipment to be used in the November 7, 2023 
General Non-Partisan Municipal Election will begin at 10:00 
a.m. on Friday, September 29, 2023 and continue day to day 
until completed. 
 
The testing will be conducted at City Hall in the Council 
Chambers located at 30 E. Broad Street, Camilla, Georgia 
31730.  
 
The logic and accuracy testing is open to the public. 
 
 
Cheryl Ford 
City of Camilla  
Election Superintendent 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR LOGIC AND 
ACCURACY TESTING 


